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We've had another lovely week of learning, with lots of exciting science going on
in school. I love the fact that our school family is curious about the world in which we
live, and that we enjoy experimenting and searching for information!

| hope you all have a lovely, well deserved, Bank Holiday Monday! Mrs Channing

Global Council
This week, our Global Council met with Miss Tucker to discuss
different ways of making a positive difference to our environment.
They have asked if they may share top 'green’ tips in our newsletter
each week. | think this is a great idea and can’t wait to learn more
about how to save our planet! The Global Council is currently running
a recycling poster competition - see your class Teams page for details.

Home
discussion
question
Stan asked...

Would you
rather have the
power to control
the weather or
the power to
freeze time?

Bikeability
| am delighted at how well the Local Authority Bikeability sessions
have gone during the past few weeks. Group One completed their
course today, with Groups 2 and 3 hot on their heels! Behaviour has
been superb and it’s lovely to know that our Y6 children understand
how to keep themselves safe whilst riding on the road. They all
looked very professional, indeed, in their helmets!

Finding worms!
a- There was great excitement in nursery this week when the

children found lots of wriggly worms in our garden! It’s a joy )
to see our 2, 3 and 4 year olds learning through fun with Miss ’
Berry, Miss Capes and Mrs Dawson, both indoors and out!

N Congratulations to our talented cricketers!
N | was delighted to discover this week that Alex Davis, Matthew
Collingwood and Harry Wright have been successful at a recent cricket
A\ trial event. These three talented players have each been offered a place
in the Under 11 Cleveland Squad for 2021. Alex has also been selected to represent
North Yorkshire Under 11s. Well done, boys! We feel very proud of you, indeed.

Lunchtime Award
This week, our lunchtime award goes to Luca Sharp and Isla Bonner

Mrs Austick has been really impressed with their lovely behaviour! /\

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars
*Approved auto-diagnosis centre *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda
servicing *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied *Bosch air conditioning specialist

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6H] 01642 722106 www.dfmotors.net

D.F Motors
Motor engineers Est 1965 A family business that cares
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$ If you are struggling to access Teams at home, please don’t hesitate to ask us for help!

When one door closes...
Our lovely Business Manager, Jenny Gartland, has been offered a position with more hours in another of
our academies. Although we are delighted for her, it means that we will, sadly, be losing her from our
lovely office team. They say that when one door closes, another opens. Jenny’s departure at the end of
July means that we are now advertising for a new, part time, Business Manager to take up post in
September. Please see our website or contact the office for details.

Dog safety g‘

It's lovely that we have so many dogs in our Roseberry family but it’s really important that we know
@, how to behave appropriately around them. On Wednesday, | witnessed Carys practising dog safety.
L) Before stroking Kaitlin’s dog, she asked ‘Please may | stroke your dog?’ When she did stroke Coco,
she was very gentle. This was exactly the right thing to do. Well done, Carys!

RAFT Tea Towels for sale!

RAFT has kindly arranged for the self portraits of staff and children to be printed onto tea towels. These
tea towels are ready to purchase and look fabulous! They are £5 each and are a great way to remember
the school year of 2020/21.

Please see Ceri Tate at the school gate at home time to make a purchase, or email
RAFT@roseberryacademy.org to order one. Be quick though - once they’re gone, they’re gone!

Is your child safe online?
It can be difficult to know how to start talking to your child about what they’re doing online or who they
might be speaking to. However, talking regularly, like you would about their day at school, will help your
child feel relaxed and mean that when they do have any worries, they’'re more likely to come and speak to
you. Here are some tips:
. Reassure them that you're interested in their life, offline and online. Recognise that they'll be using
the internet to research homework as well talking to their friends
. Ask your child to show you what they enjoy doing online or the apps they’re using so that you un-
derstand them
. Be positive but also open about anything you're worried about. You could say "l think this site's real-
ly good" or "I'm a little worried about things I've seen here."
. Ask them if they're worried about anything, and let them know they can come to you
. Ask them about their ‘friends’ online and how they know they are who they say they are
. Listen to the reasons why your child wants to use apps or sites you don't think are suitable, so that
you may talk about these together
. Ask your child what they think may be okay for children of different ages to access so that they feel
involved in your decision making
If you would like more information about keeping children safe online, you may wish to visit:
www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/

Act of Kindness Clubs

This week’s award goes to Lily Bonner for ' Weds Football Mrs Davies’
lending her bike to a friend so that they 3422009%' Mark Shimwell K/'Iafts ‘:,”d 'IV"S
could take part in Bikeability. How kind! The award 22D . HTON S CAss

. . Thurs Athletics Mrs Davies
also goes to Harry Thornton for being kind and 12.00pm - Mrs Davis class and Mrs
supportive of others and to Ted Lanceley for 12.30pm Murton’s class
looking after one of his classmates and Fri Sports Mrs Charlton’s

encouraging others to do the right thing. 3.10pm - [ Mark Shimwell | class and Mr

4.10pm Moore’s class
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